
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/28/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 02252-2025 

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 8:30 AM 
To: 'Fred Boykin' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Docket # 20240032. Please DENY this proposal 

Good Morning, Fred Boykin. 

Thank you! 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Tom Hover 
CommUsLoiA, deputy oLerte i 
Honda Public service C-ommissiorv 
2540 shumard oak'S-oute'davd 
Tailakassu, fl. 323^9 
Pilonó: (STO) 

From: Fred Boykin <fboykin@bicyclesouth.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 9:45 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith 
<Commissioner.Passidomo.Smith@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Graham 
<Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket it 20240032. Please DENY this proposal 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To the Public Service Commission: 

I own unit J-6 at Hideaway Bay Beach Club (HBBC) on Little Gasparilia Island (LGI) and have owned it since 
1998. At our monthly board meeting zoom call held on Wednesday, March 26, 2025, owners on the call 
(including me) were apprised of the current status of Environmental Utilities (EU) attempts to install a waste 
water pipe to LGI. It was quite a surprise to find out that the latest plan shows the main pipe comes ashore at 
HBBC's barge landing, runs under our road on the south edge of our property and through our drainfield. 

All these changes with NO NOTICE to anyone at HBBC. This impacts our ability to bring a pump-out truck 
ashore to service our treatment plant, ruins the treatment plant itself, denies owners who use the road to 
access their units. There is also a major electrical transmission line installed under that same road not that 
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long ago by Florida Power & Light. In addition, HBBC was excluded from the project by EU in May of 2024 
(#03001‐2024) and suddenly added to their proposal with no notice to HBBC owners, our board or our 
attorney. HBBC has an operating treatment plant permitted by the Department of Environmental Protection 
(DEP). HBBC and Placida Beach condos that use our plant do not need EU’s proposal.  
 
I ask the Public Service Commission to deny this plan.  
 
Fred Boykin  
Hideaway Bay Beach Club J‐6  
404‐668‐4274  
 
 

Fred Boykin  
404-668-4274 c 
 


